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OLIVER L. STANTON, B.A., M.D. 
Yellowknife, 

N.W.T. 

January 30, 1950. 

Mr. R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner, 
Northwest Territories, 
Ottawa. 

Dear Mr. Gibson: 

Replying to your letter of January 3rd. 

It appears to me that the recommendations of the 
Department of National Health & Welfare as outlined in 
your letter are rather drastic. I shall wait until I 

Dr. letter before deciding whether 
I can feel justified in enforcing them although I note 
that the N.W.T. Council has modified the recommendations. 
I shall advise the Local Trustee Board of the 
recommendations at the first meeting after I receive 
them. After studying the recommendations I shall decide 

whether I can make a trip to Ottawa to discuss the 
problem and let you know date of arrival. 

Yours very truly, 

'sgd' O. L. Stanton. 

Medical Health Officer. 
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